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                               HAROLD COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL
                                                  Church Road, Harold Wood, Romford, RM3 0SH.
                                            Telephone: 01708 342275
                                              E-mail:  Office@haroldcourt.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs L. Hogan-O’Neill (B.Ed. Hons)
Deputy Head: Mrs W. Donnelly-Symes (B.A. Hons)
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
28th April 2025

Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for expressing your interest in the staff positions at Harold Court Primary School. Attached with this letter, you will find the application forms and detailed job descriptions for the available roles.

We are seeking candidates who are motivated, child-focused, and enthusiastic across a variety of positions. Our current staff team is exceptional, and we take pride in offering outstanding training and mentoring to support your professional development, ensuring that you can reach your full potential for the benefit of our pupils.

At Harold Court, we are immensely proud of our pupils, and our primary focus is on their learning journey. We are committed to fostering an environment where every child can thrive and ‘Be the best they can be!’
I would like to share some exciting developments that are currently taking place at our school. We are awaiting planning permission and approval from the Local Authority and the Department for Education for a purpose-built on-site nursery, which will extend our provision from ages 4 to 11 years to include ages 3 to 11 years by September 2025. This expansion, which has received substantial input from our Governors, demonstrates our commitment to providing a strong foundation for learning at Harold Court.

Additionally, this summer, we will be creating a bespoke learning environment for our Special Educational Needs (SEN) children within our Buttercup class. This new setting will cater to their unique requirements for both indoor and outdoor learning experiences. The introduction of these new learning environments this year has also created additional opportunities to join our expanding team during this exciting period of growth.

Finally, should you wish to visit our school during the day, we would be delighted to meet with you, discuss the roles further, and provide you with a tour of our school. We look forward to receiving your application and encourage you to contact the school office to arrange a visit.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Philpotts

Chair of Governors
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Be the best you can be! 

